
 

No. CEPC/SEC/CM-CORRS/2020                                    Dated: 17th April, 2020  

To, 

All Members of the Council 

Dear Colleagues,  

Members are aware that the whole world is fighting with the novel corona and country is in complete 

lock down. Hon’ble PM has announced for giving some relaxation in the lock down and re-opening of 

industries with strict guidelines from 20th April, 2020. 

Members are aware that Carpet Export Promotion Council is fully dedicated for promotion and 

upliftment of Indian Handmade Carpet Industry and in this direction, Council is in constant touch with 

all the stakeholder and already organized 3 Video Conferencing Meetings apart from 3 meeting attended 

with Shri Piyush Goyal Hon’ble Commerce & Industry Minister, Smt. Smriti Zubin Irani, Hon’ble Textile 

Minister & Sh. Ravi Capoor, IAS, Secretary Textiles Govt of India. Brief of the all the meetings were 

already circulated to the Members for their information. 

Today, Sh. Navneet Sehgal, IAS, Principal Secretary, Sh. Anant Swarup, Joint Secretary, 

Department of Commerce, Govt of India, Sh. Govind Raju, IAS, Director (Industries) UP 

Govt, Sh. Rajendra Prasad, IAS, DM Bhadohi, Sh. Sushil K Patel, IAS, DM Mirzapur,  Sh. K 

Balaji, MD PUVVNL, Sh. Umesh Singh, Joint Commissioner (Industry) Mirzapur Mandal & 

Sh. Amit Kumar, Dy DGFT, Varanasi and other Senior officials from State government were present. 

In the today's VC meeting with Senior Officials from Centre and State Govt. participated along with 

Members of the COA, CEPC, representatives of Regional Carpet Manufacturers Associations, Prominent 

Exporters.    It has been desired by the Senior Officials that Council take the feedback from the Member 

Exporters and submit its consolidated representation with concern of the Members to the Centre and 

State Government by 19th April, 2020 for consideration.  

Members are hereby requested to kindly submit their concerns, issues and possible suggestions by 

return mail or latest by 6:00 P.M. on 18th April, 2020 at info@cepc.co.in and ed@cepc.co.in to 

the Executive Director, CEPC to enable us to submit suitable representation on behalf of the Indian 

Handmade Carpet Industry for its revival and survival. We appreciate the support of the Members by 

their feedback, problems and suggestions in the hour of crises for the benefit of the Indian Handmade 

Carpet Industry.  

Regards  

Siddh Nath Singh 

Chairman 


